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BF Committee

From: pualeafarm@hawaiiantel.net
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2016 8:11 AM
To: BF Committee
Subject: Recycling of toxic item must be funded!

I have been very disturbed to learn that Maui County is not currently funding the recycling of 
batteries, CFL bulbs, paint, etc. 

Maui Csounty needs to prioritize these programs! 

What can I do to help reinstitute the funding of these important recycling programs? 

We can't afford more ground water pollution! 

Mahalo, Eloise Engman 

572-5831 

  


